
 
 
NEWS ALERT 

 
COS COB, CT, December 4, 2018--Greenwich Historical Society joins our nation in mourning the passing of 
President George H. W. Bush. The Antiquarius Holiday House Tour and Boutique will continue as scheduled on 
Wednesday, December 5, a national day of mourning for a truly great American and former Greenwich citizen.  
 
In honor of one of our own who made an indelible mark on the Greenwich, national and global stage, the 
Greenwich Historical Society has memorabilia relating to the Bush family and the former president’s childhood in 
Greenwich on display its new museum and archives located at 47 Strickland Road in Cos Cob. Items in the 
display include photos, news stories and event programs. 
 
For more information, go to greenwichhistory.org.    
 
 
President George H.W. Bush  
Memorabilia Display 
Greenwich Historical Society Archives 
47 Strickland Road, Cos Cob 
  
Tuesday, December 4: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 5: 9 a.m. to 5 p.m.  
Thursday, December 6: noon-4 p.m. 
Friday, December 7: noon-4 p.m.  
 
The Archives display is free. Admission to the 
museum galleries and Bush-Holley House is $10 
adults, $8 seniors, free for members and youth under 
18 and free to all the first Wednesday of each month. 
 

 
Antiquarius Holiday House Tour 
Various locations throughout Greenwich 
 

Wednesday, December 5, 10 a.m.-4 p.m. 
 
Antiquarius Holiday Boutique 
Greenwich Country Club 
19 Doubling Road, Greenwich 
 

Tuesday, December 4: 6:30-8 p.m. 
Wednesday, December 5: 9 a.m.-6 p.m. 
 

 
  
Photo: George H. W. Bush, Greenwich Country Day class photograph ca.1933/1934, 
Greenwich Historical Society collections 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Media contact:  Stasha Healy, Communications Director Greenwich Historical Society  

203.869.6899 ext. 20, shealy@greenwichhistory.org 


